
 
PTFA Minutes 

 

 

 

Date: Tuesday 24th April 

Time: 6PM 

Location: Sutterton Fourfields  

 

People present: Sam Greenslade, Helen Stewart, Kat Withnall, Claire Collett, Hayley Carr 

and Siobhan Burns 

 

Apologies: Sara Truslove, Anna Despicht, Vicky Allen, Katie Brooks, Miss Grooby, Michaela 

Hooper, Annabel Cooper, Mandy Wright and Liz Thorpe. 

 

Items discussed  

 

Discos: The previous profit was £70 

The leavers disco is planned for the 17th of July, with the plan of buying more sweets such 

as: sweets; chocolate; sweets; crisps and drinks. 

 

Movie Night: Date:Tuesday 8thMay. Key Stage 1, 3-5 and Key Stage 2, 5:30-7. The film of 

choice was Paddington 2 which is PG, lasting approximately 103 minutes. Hot drinks, crisps, 

and soft drinks are to be served. Siobhan is to sort out hot box from Farm Kitchen, 

volunteers will be needed for both sessions.  

 

Summer Fair: The date is for this is the 22nd of June, the time would be 3-5. It was discussed 

that pork rolls and hot dogs would be an easier idea than a BBQ for this year alongside 

others such as ice poles; ice creams; and cold drinks. Ideas for the fair this year include: 

Gymnastics display; taekwondo display; bouncy castle; hook a duck; teddy stall; cake stall; 

ten pin bowling; silver band and boat/duck racing, also a cooking demo (Siobhan to speak 

http://www.fourfields.lincs.sch.uk/index.html


to chef). Any other ideas of games or stalls would be greatly appreciated and will de 

discussed at the next meeting. The price of the stalls will be £10. 

 

Football posts: Mr Shaw enquired about the possibility of PTFA buying posts for the school, 

it was discussed at the meeting but we have had already had a generous offer from two 

families who have offered to buy a set of posts each.   

 

Other business:Sam asked Mrs Collett it there was anything that the PTFA could help fund 

the school as they need new books and ipads . A parent would like to start helping out in 

gardening club - Mrs Collet has agreed to this on the terms of the parent having a DBS 

check and also recommended Miss Ablard and Mrs Council to help. 

 

New intake evening will be held on the 5th of June from 6-7. Volunteers will be required to 

help with tea and coffee and also uniform rails. Sam and Siobhan are to take the uniforms 

to freshen up.  

 

PTFA to buy buy year 6 leavers hoodies for the leavers assembly on the 20th of July . Mrs 

Collett to check sizing with Mrs Field. Helen to sort. 

 

Next meeting: 5th of June 6:30  

 

 


